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press release  
Bologna, 2 October 2024 
 
Hera Group: Investor Relations Director Jens Klint Hansen wins 
Rising IR Professional 2024 award 
 
The Hera Group’s Director of Investor Relations, Jens Klint Hansen, received the Rising IR Professional 2024 
award during the Italian Investor Relations Awards ceremony, organised by the Investor Relations Association 
in collaboration with Nasdaq and Extel. The event took place at the headquarters of Cassa Depositi e Prestiti 
in Milan, and the results were published on the Nasdaq Tower in Times Square in New York.  
 
Extel, an independent research provider with a strong reputation among institutional investors and financial 
analysts that has been operating in the market for over 50 years, gave Hansen this award “for the significant 
increase in the consensus obtained from investors and analysts in the main financial centres”. 
 
“I am grateful to receive this award, which confirms how much the financial community appreciates the 
management of transparent and reliable relations, consolidating the market’s trust in the Hera Group and its 
strategy for growth. This wealth of relationships goes to the benefit of all stakeholders,” remarked Jens Klint 
Hansen.  
 
After overseeing Hera’s IPO in June 2003, since January 2010 Hansen has been the Group’s Director of 
Investor Relations, entrusted with defining, implementing and managing communication strategies and 
relations with financial market institutions. 
 

 


